25 June 2021

Community Broadcasting
The ACMA
PO Box 78
Belconnen
ACT 2616

Dear Sir,

I would like to bring to your attention a radio station that we believe is not abiding by the
rules as set down by your organisation. The radio station in question is Coast FM — 100.9FM.

There are several ethnic broadcasters who are interested in doing programmes on Coast FM
as well as James Cook University students.

We are extremely disappointed at the attitude ofjjjjjjji§ and his organisation for not
conducting it as a community radio station as per charter.






